
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 3rd October 2022 

Dear Year Reception Parents/Carers 

 

RE: Read Write Inc Phonics Session Monday 10th October/Friday 14th October 2022 

 

We have been really pleased with how quickly the children have settled into school and hope that 

you are too. Now that we are established in our routines the children have now started their 

phonics lessons. 

 

For the children to reach their potential and have the best start, it is vital that we all work together 

to give them the best support in reading and writing, making them lifelong learners.  

 

Therefore, I would like to invite you to an in school or after school session where we can look at 

how the children will be learning phonics with the Read Write Inc Scheme that we follow at 

Norwood.  

 

The session will be just for 10-20 minutes.  I will show you some examples of the process and 

activities that the children will be using and give you lots of ideas for continuing these at home.  

 

Please join us on either Monday 10th October-please come to the school office to sign in or Friday 

14th October in the classroom straight after school. 

 

Many thanks for your support 

 

 

 

Mrs L Blake     Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher     Head Teacher 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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